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Grant Information: 

• A public hearing for the block grant was held on June 14th. Dr. Kristi Robusto provided a review of the 

current grant year’s progress and presented on the work plan for the upcoming grant year. 

• The work plan for Federal Fiscal Year 20 was submitted on June 30th. 

• The third quarter of the 2019 grant ended June 30th. 

• CDPHP started working with partners on their scope of work for the upcoming grant year. 

Evaluation and Reporting: 

• Quarter 3 reports are in process of being evaluated and reviewed with partners on technical assistance 

calls.  

 


